Dear Resident,

We wish you and your family a very happy

and safe holiday. To keep your neighborhood

safe, please be aware that celebratory

gunfire is not only illegal, it is a serious issue. gt .
Stray bullets can cause injury or be fatal.

As you celebrate the 4th of July, please
do your part—keep our community safe!

If you would like to report celebratory
gunfire in your neighborhood, contact:

Name of Agency
Phone Number

To leave an anonymous tip, call:

Phone Number
Text if applicable

Together We Can Keep
Our Community Safe!
Thank you.
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